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Our school, 
our 

community 
our world!



IN THE BEGINNING…….

It all began in 2021! As part of 

the previous Junior 

Changemakers Project, 

students collected data to 

reduce single-use plastic in their 
daily snack boxes. They noticed 

how many children enjoyed 

local ‘Quely Merienda’ 

products and how some of the 

products, made here in 

Mallorca, used plastic within 

plastic for wrapping. 

Suddenly, out popped a 
big question!

Tuesday, February 2, 

0XX

2



Sample Footer Text

Could we make a 
change in our 
community?

Could we work 
with Quely Inca to 
reduce single-use 

plastic in their 
products for 

children?
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In computer 
lessons, we 
researched the 
impact of single-
use plastic on the 
environment. 
Then, each Y5 
student wrote a 
heartfelt, 
persuasive letter  
asking the Quely 
manufacturers if 
they would 
consider working 
with them to find 
solutions to 
reduce single-use 
plastic wrappers 
in their snack
products. 



We researched alternative options to single-use plastics and invented 

new wrappers and containers. This is a 3-D model of one group’s design.
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Finally, we made posters, models and PowerPoints and planned and 
performed creative group presentations to capture the interest of our 

audience Quely Inca. 







We have planned a  
visit to the Quely 

factory in Inca this 
term. We look forward 

to speaking to the 
manufacturers so 
much in person.

If we can change 
single-use plastic in 

our school and in our 
community, we will be 
world changemakers 

too!

To be continued ….
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What’s next?


